Amphenol

Amphenol Commercial Products (Chengdu) Co., Ltd TEL: +86 (028) 8798 8678
Block D3, The Molding Tool industry Park, Hongguang Town, FAX: +86 (028) 8798 8438
The West District of Gao Xin, Chengdu, China

Date: 8 Feb’220
.To: All customers0.

Subject: End of Line for Amphenol part numbers
SATA111010212 / SATA10101151 / SATA101011512 / SATA00100701 / SATA01120172 / SATA001002411 /
SATA00100223 / SATA01120591TR / SATA01122701 / SATA01122701TR / SATA11100922 / SATA11101011TR

We continually strive to improve our high level of customer satisfaction and technical development. Therefore
we made a commercial evaluation of our SATA product series.

There are no sales for the above selected 12 part numbers for the past 2~3 years.

And, we cannot produce them economically anymore.

We will discontinue the selected Amphenol part numbers.

And, there will be no replacement for them.

Below is the End of Life phase for your record.
1, EOL Notification: 8 Feb 2022

2, Distributor returned by: 8 Mar 2022

2, Last Buy Date: 8 Feb 2022

3, End of Support: 9 Apr 2022

This letter serves as a formal End of Life notification.
If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact us.

Regards,
Product manager: Leng Yew Seng
Mobile: +65 98167764



